
Our McGuffey School 8th Grade Band will have an 

opportunity to play with the Warren G. Harding Band at 

the September 29th football game.  This is a fantastic 

opportunity for our 8th grade band members to get a 

taste of what marching band is like and to make some 

fantastic memories with their friends.  If you are at the 

WGH Football game at Mollenkopf Stadium on 

September 29th, make sure you cheer for our 

McGuffey 8th Grade Band! 


